
Public Notice 

2026 Annual Plan – Inspection and Public Hearing 

The Hancock Metropolitan Housing Authority announces that the 2026 Annual Plan 

is now available for public inspection and review. The document can be viewed 

during regular business hours at: 

 

The Family Center – Suite #114 

1800 North Blanchard Street 

Findlay, Ohio 45840 

 

A public hearing regarding the Annual Plan will be held prior to its submission to 

the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) for final approval. 

The hearing will take place during the Regular Meeting of the Board of 

Commissioners on: 

 

Thursday, August 28, 2025 

The Family Center – Suite #118 


